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April25,2005 RECEIVED
Attn: IPCB Clerk Dorothy Gunn,, CLERKS OFFICE
Illinois PollutionControlBoard, 292005
JamesThompsonCenter
100 W. Randolph St. STE 11-500 STATE OF ILUNOIS
Chicago,IL. 60601 tjon Control BoaTd

Commentsconcerning Waste ManagementAppealHearingCase#i~~)

According To published information(Kankakee Daily JournalMon., April 4,2005)and
presentedto the IPCB, “Waste Management,Inc. allegeda Mr. Harrison directly
lobbied(Kankakee)CountyBoard membersin violation ofstatelandfill laws’~.

To me, thatseemslike a strangelaw. I thought in Americathe public wassupposedto be able to
talk to electedrepresentatives.

I alwaysthought electedrepresentativesweresupposedto representthe people’sconcernsabout an
issue. If I’m wrongin that assumption,thenmy opinion is thatsuchlaws shouldbe changedin
fhvor offree speechfor the people.

Regardlessofwhat Waste Managementandthe IPCB findhere, in my opinion, the Pollution
Control Board shouldhelppreserveourwater supply, ouraquaticlife in the Iroquois River and
the KankakeeRiver andtheir affectedtributaries, by denyingmore garbagedumps,or expanding
existing dumps, next to or right onthe all-importantunderground aquif~rsandour quality streams.

I would also request ofthe IL PCB theytakestepsto correctthe reportedvinyl chloride problemat
the current KankakeeCountyDump,thatto the bestof my knowledge,hasnever beenproperly
addressed.We needto protect our remaining drinkingwater resourcesfor now andthe future.

The above mentionedwaterways areextremely importantfor the continuedreproduction and
presenceofmanyforms ofaquaticlife thathavemadeourlocal Iroquois and KankakeeRivers
knownthroughout the countryassomeofthe finestofrecreationalandenvironmental streams.

Pleasedenythe expandedlandfill request.

Sincerely,

Ed Mullady, Editor
Sportsman’sLetter

EMme


